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NEWS RELEASE
Distributed February 16, 2018

Work Starting on Northfield/Boundary/Highway 19A Intersection
Delays and traffic pattern changes can be expected starting February 20

Summary
Work on upgrading the intersections of Northfield Road/Boundary Avenue and Highway 19A/Northfield Road is set
to begin on Tuesday, February 20. Commuters should expect traffic patterns to change throughout construction,
are advised to use care and encouraged to consider alternate routes.

To stay up to date with progress of this project, visit the construction page on the City website and follow the City
of Nanaimo on Facebook (facebook.com/CityofNanaimo) and Twitter (@cityofnanaimo).

Strategic Link: n/a

Key Points
● During this construction period, traffic disruptions should be expected and detours may be in effect. Access to

Northfield from Highway 19A will be closed at times throughout the project.
● Construction signs will be posted and flagpersons will be on duty to assist with the traffic flow. Please exercise

caution when nearing the construction zone, obey all signage placed for safety and follow the directions of the
flagpersons on duty.

● The project will be completed in phases with work on Highway 19A anticipated to be complete by June 30 and
work on Northfield Road and Boundary Avenue anticipated to be complete by December 2018.

● The City of Nanaimo and the Ministry of Transportation have agreed to evenly share the costs of the project.

Quotes
"We appreciate patience from commuters while this project is underway. Every effort will be made to keep local
disruptions to a minimum. However, there will be times where access may be restricted and some night and
weekend work will be required."

Mike Strain
Construction Project Manager

City of Nanaimo

Quick Facts
● The intersections of Northfield Road/Boundary Avenue and Highway 19A/Northfield Road has long been an

area of concern due to the high number of vehicle collisions.
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Contact:

Mike Strain
Construction Project Manager
City of Nanaimo
250-756-5328

View the online edition for more information -
http://cnan.ca/2BATevg

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR180216WorkStartingOnNorthfieldBoundaryHighway19AIntersection.html

